Dawn King

From: EB-EEO <EB-EEO@fcc.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 12:37 PM

To: Dawn King

Cc: Elizabeth Goldin

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: Cumulus-Appleton Req. for Extension of Time to Submit EEO Audit Response
Dawn,

The Enforcement Bureau hereby grants Cumulus Licensing LLC’s request for an extension of time to respond to the FCC’s
April 24, 2023 letter regarding the audit of WWWX(FM)’s EEO program (“Letter”), to and through June 30, 2023
(“Extension Date”). Failure to respond to the Letter by the Extension Date constitutes a violation of the Commission’s
rules and may result in enforcement action in accordance with Section 73.2080(g).

Sincerely,

Lynn Kalagian-Jones

EEO Specialist

Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau

From: Dawn King <king@fhhlaw.com>

Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 12:29 PM

To: EB-EEO <EB-EEO@fcc.gov>

Cc: Elizabeth Goldin <Elizabeth.Goldin@fcc.gov>; Lynn Kalagian <Lynn.Kalagian@fcc.gov>; Mark Lipp
<lipp@fhhlaw.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Cumulus-Appleton Req. for Extension of Time to Submit EEO Audit Response
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Good afternoon, Elizabeth, and Lynn -

Cumulus Licensing LLC (“Cumulus”) is the licensee of Station WWWX(FM), Oshkosh, Wisconsin (Facility ID 50052) which
was selected to respond to the FCC’s April 24, 2023, EEO Audit Letter (“Audit Letter”). This Station is part of the
Cumulus-Appleton station employment unit (“SEU”) which also includes Stations WNAM(AM), Neenah-Menasha,
Wisconsin, WOSH(AM), Oshkosh, Wisconsin, WVBO(FM), Winneconne, Wisconsin, and WPKR(FM), Omro,

Wisconsin. The Appleton SEU has been working diligently to assemble the documentation requested in the Audit Letter,
however, one of the key individuals involved in the document compilation and review process experienced an
unexpected medical emergency which interrupted the preparation of the Response. It is for this reason that Cumulus
respectfully requests a brief extension of time until June 30, 2023, to complete and submit its Response to the Audit
Letter.

We look forward to your response.

Warm regards,



Dawn

Dawn M. King
Senior Paralegal

mm Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth

1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100| Arlington, VA 22209

Tel: 703.812.0414
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